
   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
October 2020 
 
Dear Fellow Member 
 

EXECUTIVE HEAD CHEF STUART LITTLEJON 
 
 

Stuart Littlejohn, the Club’s Executive Head Chef and one of our long serving members of staff, 
has tendered his resignation as he has decided to pursue a career teaching culinary arts as a chef 
lecturer in a further education environment. 
 
Stuart joined the Club in 1987 as a commis chef, after six years he went to America but returned 
in 1996, so he has over 30 years' service with the Club - for the past 21 years as Head Chef and 
more recently as Executive Head Chef. His contribution to the culinary life of the Club is 
unquestionable and he leaves a legacy for which he can be proud. Stuart departs with our profound 
thanks and best wishes for his future. 

 
The General Committee has decided to set up a leaving fund so that Members can have an 
opportunity to make a contribution in recognition of Stuart’s long service to the Club.  Members 
are able to contribute to the fund by cheque, credit/debit card or online. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Christopher Sayer 
Chairman 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
TO: The Accounts Department, Oxford and Cambridge Club, 71 Pall Mall, London SW1Y 5HD 
 

I would like to contribute £ ………...  to a collection for Stuart Littlejohn and   
  

(a) I enclose my cheque for ……………. in favour of Oxford and Cambridge Club 
 
(b) paying on-line via the Club website www.oxfordandcambridgeclub.co.uk   

Log into the Members’ Only area and go to “My Account” 
Click on credit card payment and select Stuart Littlejohn Fund on the Bill line 
Then enter the amount and your credit or debit card details 
Press continue – Review the payment details and press confirm. 

(c) Or by telephoning the Accounts Department on 020 7321 5108 to make a credit or debit card payment. 
 
 
 
 

Name: ……………………………………………….. Membership Number: ………………………… 


